529. T Williams
Dear Sir/Madam,
I understand there is a proposal from the ALRC to change the current system, I oppose it because it will create an administrative burden for teachers, reduce the diversity of available resources, and reduce payments to creators of educational resources.
Education authorities have processes in place for authors, publishers etc. to be remunerated for resources used by their teachers. This system, I feel, is adequate.
As an extremely busy educator, the new proposal will create a lot of work for me personally, thus reducing the amount of time I have actually teaching and preparing quality lessons for my students.
My focus should be on student learning, not spend even more time searching for resources.
With regards,
Tina
Tina Williams
